From: River Eric

To: Drumm, Kristin

Cc: rivereric

Subject: Black Point Community Plan Update

Date: Wednesday, February 24, 2016 12:07:01 AM
Dear Kristin,

Thank you for all your hard work on the Black Point Community Plan.

Please include in your staff report that | very strongly support the recommendations of the Advisory
Committee and strongly urge the Board of Supervisory to adopt the new Community Plan version as
recommended by the Advisory Committee.

Furthermore | want the Board of Supervisors to know that the new and relatively small Green Point
Group who is now opposing the new community plan seem to be people who are not capable of reading
their mail. If they did read their mail they would all have known over 2 years ago about the meetings
and hearings associated with the Community Plan update and could have participated from the
beginning.

The people in this opposition group claim that Green Point was never part of Black Point. Many of these
same people access their homes via School Road. What one room school was on School Road for
decades? The Black Point School of course.

The people in this opposition group also claim that they did not see the large signs posted by
community members to inform ALL Green Point residents of the public meetings and hearings on the
Community Plan. These signs were posted at each and every road into and out of the Green Point and
Black Point neighborhoods right by the Stop Signs.

Thank you,

Eric Polson
420 Grandview Ave.
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